
Meeting Announcement 
 

Following the morning recess of both the House and the 
Senate on Wednesday, Sept. 5, the Energy and 

Telecommunications Interim Committee will meet 
briefly in Room 172. Discussion at the meeting will be 

limited to rescheduling an ETIC meeting planned in 
Colstrip. 

 
The ETIC was scheduled to hold a two-day meeting in 

Colstrip on Sept. 6-7, however, that meeting was canceled 
due to the Special Session. 

 
For additional information about the ETIC contact Sonja 
Nowakowski at 444-3078 or visit the committee Web site 

at 
http://leg.mt.gov/css/committees/interim/2007_2008/energy

_telecom/default.asp 


